
Letter to Bonnie from her grandmother 
Margaret (Maggie) Corell Graham. Letter not 
dated but probably around April 1942. 
Grandmother (Page 1) is Mary Rutledge 
Thompson Corell, who died May 17, 1942 
(age 89). Maggie was probably in Tazewell 
for several months taking care of her 
mother.


Dear Bonnie


I want to thank you for that nice letter you 
wrote me. Aunt Anne is still improving. Can 
sit up about 3 hrs a day now. She has 
gotten so many get well cards. I told her I 
believed that was helping her some. Grand 
Mother is about the same. So very weak 
she can’t walk only from the bed to her 
chair which is only a few steps. She doesn’t 
want me to get far out of sight so I haven’t 
been up to see Aunt Anne as much as I 
would (like) to go. This morning is so pretty 
and bright. A big frost but we had so much 
cloudy weather the sun look good to me. I 
have not seen Mary Nancy for some time. 
She was asking me then about you. I am 
glad you got through your exam so well. Did 
you take your trip to Washington DC?




 

Tell mother I will try to write to her in a 
few days. To tell the truth I haven’t any 
news to write anyone. Have you seen 
Aunt Ollie lately or any of the rest of 
the family? Hope I will get home this 
summer in time for us to have that 
picnic Uncle Carter and Auntie were 
talking about. Guess it is most too 
soon to begin to think about picnic 
yet.


Bonnie write to me soon again. I love 
to hear from any of you. Give my love 
to all the family and a kiss for you and 
Charles Mc.


Lots of love to all, Mammy




